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This report will provide information concerning efforts to build and support Libertarian campus organizations.  I shall provide an updated report at the LNC meeting in Reno should additional information become available.
     
1)  I continue to respond to inquiries from people who want information about the LP campus outreach effort.  I am usually able to respond within 24 hours.  

During the LNC meeting in November 2019, I was elected to serve as a member of the Youth Engagement Committee.  Unfortunately, the YEC chair (Aeris Stewart) has experienced health problems which have evidently made it difficult for her to be involved.  She informed me recently that she may have to discontinue her service on the YEC. 

2)  I remain available to work with the Advocates for Self-Government to assist student organizations.  

3)  I continue to work with various state and local LP organizations to assist their campus outreach efforts.  In particular, I work with state campus outreach coordinators to assist their programs to build campus organizations and assist campus activists.  

4)  I continue to work closely with Students For Liberty to build libertarian groups at high schools and colleges.  (I am a member of the Board of Advisors of SFL.)  As part of this effort, SFL board members and I have found ways for the LP to use the services available from SFL.  We must take care in the ways we work together to avoid jeopardizing SFL’s 501c(3) status.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]I am pleased to report that I shall address the SFL Mid Atlantic conference in Arlington, Virginia on Feb. 15.  In addition, I shall address the annual European LibertyCon in Madrid, Spain on Mar. 6.  I suspect that I shall be able to address the SFL LibertyCon in Washington, DC on Apr. 3-5; however, I am not yet able to confirm my participation.

5)  I continue to be available to work with Young Americans for Liberty on projects of mutual benefit.  

6)  I serve as a member of the Foundation for Economic Education Faculty Network.  The status of the proposed workshops that I would deliver on risk analysis and understanding public policy data remains unclear.



